
THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

From:
To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: FW: One stop Food and Wine, 8 Minories, EC3N 1BJ- Mr Markandu Thiyagarajah
Date: 17 August 2021 16:16:00

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
We are the landlords of this premise, and we wish to object to the application to extend
the hours to sell Alcohol. The reason for this is simply that it will be a really dangerous
place to be as the extended hours will encourage more conflict and brawls, and crime in
the late hours.
 
Even with the current alcohol selling hours until 11pm, people leave their broken bottles in
the Allie street, in their drunken state, they defecate (side entrance to our office building),
they are drunk and sleep on our entrance property at  Minories and at the bus stop
right behind the building. We have to deal with all this and sometimes even have to call
police when they get aggressive.
 
Granting licence to sell alcohol until so late, will create unnecessary calls to police and
waste police resources as well. It will be a nightmare to control this and a public nuisance.
 
We would therefore please plead with you not to allow further hours to sell alcohol. The
current 11pm seem to be a reasonable allowance to buy and consume intoxicating drinks
so people can take it home and drink in their own surroundings without affecting the rest
of the people in the area.
 
This is our view as landlords and occupiers of the bulding.
 
Best wishes
Shelina Samnani
 
Shelina Samnani |   
Main:   | Mobile:   

 
 
 




